
Visitors to our school 

 

Visitors with a RED lanyard  

Pupils should treat all our visitors with kindness and respect.  

Staff must ensure that pupils are supervised with red lanyard visitors. 

 

Visitors with a Purple lanyard  

A Visitor with a DBS Check. 

 

 

Purple Staff Lanyard 

All Purple Staff Lanyard holders have been appropriately cleared by the school office to work 

with our children. 

 

 

If in doubt please report to the school office  


